
EXTENSION TO DECISION  
TIMEFRAME FOR PLAN CHANGE 49  

(OPEN SPACES)

Pursuant to Clause 10A of the First Schedule of 
the Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA), Upper 
Hutt City Council gives notice of an extension 
of time to make its decisions on proposed Plan 
Change 49 (Open Spaces) to the Upper Hutt City 
District Plan. 

The Minister for the Environment has granted 
Upper Hutt City Council an extension of time to 
make decisions on Plan Change 49, which was 
notified in August 2021. 

The reasons for the Minister’s Decisions are:

1. UHCC has met the statutory requirements for 
an application under clause 10A, schedule 1 of 
the RMA. 

2. UHCC will be able to complete the plan change 
process for Plan Change 49 and Variation 1 and 
release an integrated decision.

The decisions for both Plan Change 49 and 
Variation 1 (Silverstream Spur) must be made on or 
before 5 OCTOBER 2024.

Further information on Plan Change 49 and 
Variation 1 to Plan Change 49, is available at: 
upperhuttcity.com/Services/District-Plan/PC49

If you have any questions or would like further 
information about PC49, please contact  
planning@uhcc.govt.nz

Suzanne Rushmere 
Acting Planning Policy Manager 
31 July 2024


